
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, January 28, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Sloppy Joe           

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Alonso Garcia-Mancha 

    Andrew Tinajero  

    Vlatko Martinov – January 29  

 

 

1. Attention Adventurers!!! 

7th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 

112.   Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 7th 

graders after school today! 

 

2. Attention all Winter Sport Athletes! 

Team photos for wrestling, girls volleyball, boys basketball and cheer will be held next 

Friday, right after school in the gym.  Please come prepared with uniforms.  Boys 

basketball players and cheerleaders- if you’ve already turned in your uniforms, that’s 

ok.  Boys, the coaches will give you shooting shirts to wear for the photo.  Cheerleaders, 

bring whatever you needed to purchase to wear with your uniform and your uniform if 

you haven’t turned it in.  Photos should be done by 4:00 and you can take the late bus 

home if needed.  Order forms are available in the gym if you can’t get one from your 

coach- see Mrs. Ray if you need a form or have any questions.   

 

3. The Gurrie wrestling team got right back into action last night with a home victory over 

Lisle Middle School.  Lisle came out tough, but the Tigers are starting to feel more 

confident on the mat as we head into the month of February.  Congratulations to Cornell 

Fennessy and 6th graders Logan McMullen, Daniel Koziel, and Erazmo Zapata for their 

pins and exciting matches!  Practice will resume today after school. 

 

 

 


